
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
Mar 6, 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, 
Shoshana Mulé 
 
Board discussed rubbish charges and recycling. The Board will attend the selectmen 
meeting for the vote on town trash costs on Tuesday March 28. 
 
The Board discussed snow plowing charges to date. 
 
The Board discussed 3 illegally parked cars. 
 
10 Lex has been turned over to our lawyer for past condo fees. 
 
The Board discussed other owners past due. 
 
A certified letter will be sent to 35 Lex for dog feces problem under and around his deck 
area. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday Apr 3 6pm 3 Lex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


